## ST. BENEDICT BASKETBALL CAMPS 2019

50 Saginaw Parkway, Cambridge, Ontario, N1R 5W1 Telephone (519) 621-4050, Fax (519)621-4057

Dear Former Camper,

We hope your school year is going well and that you have had a great year of basketball. Our season at the St. Benedict Summer Basketball Camps is beginning and we are already making plans for the summer.

Our camps will run from *July 8 to July 12* with Boys and Girls <u>entering Grades 1 to 3</u> going from 8:00am to 10:00am and Boys and Girls <u>entering Grades 4 to 9</u> going from 10:30am to 4:00 pm. We will continue to do everything we can to maintain our high camp standards as well as to improve and make the camp even better to suit your increasing skill level.

We promise you a week packed with games, contests and a complete program of instruction covering basketball fundamentals. We have once again put together a fine staff of coaches to work with you. We also hope to continue our fine tradition of having a University Basketball Coach attend camp to teach for a day as well as have a professional basketball player come in to motivate campers. Elite sessions for more advanced players will again be available as well as optional early-bird sessions for speed and agility training as well as individual skill development.

Attached you will find this year's brochure. Feel free to forward it along to a friend or a teammate that may wish to attend. You can also print off a brochure from our website at <a href="stbenedict.wcdsb.ca">stbenedict.wcdsb.ca</a> (look under Student Life/Athletics). As you will remember from last year, our camp was at maximum capacity in all divisions. Being former campers, we want you to have the first opportunity to register. Send in your application as quickly as possible to reserve your spot. The last thing we want is for one of our former campers to be shut out. We need to limit our enrollment in order to provide maximum instruction and playing time.

Good luck with the rest of your school year. Remember good study habits go together with good basketball habits.

See you this summer!

Yours in Hoops,

& Maherich













